Federal Government Employee Not in Pay Status

1. An employee of the federal government may retain jury fees for service as a juror in a court of the
United States during a period of time that is not included in the employee's scheduled shift on
duty, or occurring before or after the employee works their regular shift;

2. Evidence of the status of such employee may be in the form of a statement from the agency
concerned, indicating that the employee was in a non-pay status during the period involved.



